
Dear EuroShrimp Community, 

The European aquaculture Society conference in Rimini this autumn is slowly drawing near.  

We are incredibly excited to announce that EuroShrimp will be holding an afternoon session at the 

conference on the 29th September from 2 pm to 5 pm (14:00 -17:00)! 

We will enjoy a series of presentations from industry partners and latest research results related to 

shrimp production in Europe. The final program is not ready yet but we will keep you informed with 

our upcoming Newsletters. Please come and join us to keep up-to-date on the latest developments 

and to connect with the rest of the community. 

Once again EuroShrimp will offer all attendees plenty of opportunity to enjoy a coffee or a beer and to 

network and exchange with Europe’s best shrimp farmers, investors, product suppliers, decision-

makers and researchers. A registration to the session is not necessary. 

We will contact you closer to the dates with room details and the full agenda for our afternoon session. 

In the meantime you can check programme updates on our website EuroShrimp.net as well as on the 

conference website.  

Kindest wishes 

Gregor, Matt and the Euroshrimp Team 

 

 

https://www.euroshrimp.net/home/

